
 

WELCOME TO MAC 

Hello everyone to the new semester in your math class. 

We want to welcome you to come to the MAC – The Math Achievement Center. If you ever need help in 

your math class or just want a place to study, then please stop on by. To find more information 

please look at the first QR code and a small map so you can locate us easily. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Important Notes: 

• WC Online North Harris account is needed to sign in and make 

appointments online. We accept walk-ins so please stop by when you 

can. You can register to WC Online by using your phone’s camera to 

scan this QR code. (Only needed for new users) 

• Bring your notes/reviews/material so we know what way your 

professor does the work, and we will keep it the same way they do.  

• We help with HW, reviews and any questions related to the material you may have with your 

class. The tutor’s job is not to teach you the material, but to help you understand it.  

• We DO NOT help on Tests or Quizzes unless the professor provides us with approval.  

• No food or drink in the MAC. If you need to eat or drink something, then we ask you to do that 

outside.  

• No small children in the MAC as this is a study environment and we want to provide a quiet 

place to study and learn.   

Hope to see you here! 

Registration 


